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8 March 2019 
 

John Hann 
Chair of Vickery Extension Project IPC Panel 
Independent Planning Commission  
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street 
Sydney, NSW 2100 
 
By email: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
Dear Mr Hann 
 
Public meeting for the Vickery Extension Project SSD 7480 – request for 
separate meeting of experts in Sydney   

 
1. As you know, we act for Lock the Gate. 

 
2. We refer to our letter dated 12 February 2019 in which we requested that the 

IPC hold a meeting to allow our client’s independent experts to present their 
evidence to the IPC. We note that we are yet to receive a response to our 
request.  

 

3. We are aware that the Applicant met with the panel at a separate private 
briefing on 25 February 2019 and at a supplementary meeting on 5 March 
2019.  

 

4. We are grateful for your consideration of our client’s request and await your 
response.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
EDO NSW 

 
Nadja Zimmermann 
Solicitor 
 
Our Ref: 1826565 
 


